
 
 

 
 

Monday, 2nd August 2021 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 

USE OF GRAPHENE & BIOCIDES IN RESPIRATORY PRODUCTS 
 
All JSP Ltd respiratory products are fully compliant with the REACH Regulation No 1907/2006 
including the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC). In addition, JSP Ltd 
respiratory products do not contain Graphene or Biocides which are not listed under the REACH 
Regulation. 
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